
 

Marc Heinemann 
 

Acting Director of Procurement 
Directeur des achats par intérim 

 

L-8302 Capellen (G.-D. de Luxembourg) Internet: www.nspa.nato.int 

 

NATO UNCLASSIFIED 

NATO UNCLASSIFIED 

Releasable to Sweden 
Capellen, 26 June 2023 

 
SUBJECT: 

 
Night Vision Surveillance Equipment (NVSE) Conference/Industry Day. 

 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
I am pleased to announce that NSPA is organizing the 10th NVSE Conference/Industry Day from 13 
to 14 February 2024 in Rovaniemi sponsored by NSPO Night Vision and Optoelectronics (NVO) 
Support Partnership1 and hosted by Finland. 
The scope of this event is the latest generation of Night Vision and Optoelectronics, particularly 
sniper clip-on devices, augmented reality. This scope includes thermal sights with auxiliary sniper 
equipment (spotter scope, weather station, ballistic calculator, etc.) 
 
The objective is to bring together military and NSPA specialists with NATO and SWE original 
equipment manufacturers (OEM) to exchange operational, technical and logistics information for 
the acquisition and in-service support of this equipment. 
The schedule will include briefings from NSPA on contractual and technical topics, completed with 
national inputs from the participating nations. Participating companies will have the possibility to brief 
NSPA and the participating nations on the products and technology to be on display at a military 
training facility with the option of long-range observation and application on sniper equipment to be 
made available. Only observation & demonstration of the equipment are foreseen at the exhibition, 
i.e. no life firing. 
 
Industry participation in this event will only be by invitation upon verification of the scope and 
audience criteria set forth. Therefore, manufactures with products within the listed categories are 
encouraged to express their interest by email to nvse@nspa.nato.int no later than 1 September 
2023, providing the company details, contact info and the list of equipment proposed, supported by 
the respective brochure or datasheet. 
Invitations will be released, together with the agenda and admin remarks, shortly after said date. 
Should any equipment be subject to export control, please contact NSPA on the email provided at 
the earliest opportunity to see after the related requirements. 
I look forward to your participation in what promises to be an exceptional event. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Marc HEINEMANN 
Acting Director of Procurement 

                                                
1 The NVO Support Partnership is currently composed by BEL, DNK, FIN, FRA, GRC, LTU, LUX, 

NLD and NOR.  
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